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The City received 2 citizen interest forms for the 2 open positions on the Finance 

Committee.

The first term is a one (1) year term running from July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026

The second term is a two (2) year term running from July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2027

The Finance Committee meets on a quarterly basis and at the July 16th meeting 

the Finance Committee Board dually passed to recommend the following 

citizens to fill the two open terms:



Candidate Kyle Smith was selected by the Finance Committee Board for the 

2 year term.  Kyle served on the Finance Committee Board from July 2023 to July 

2024.

Kyle is currently employed with the DSU Heritage Foundation as a Development 

Officer.  He oversees athletics & rodeo by maintaining donor relationships and 

recruiting dollars to support athletic scholarship needs.  

Candidate Stepheny Reger was selected by the Finance Committee Board for the 

1 year term.  Stepheny is currently employed with Gate City Bank as a Retail 

Market Manager, Assistant Vice President.  She has experience working with 

retirement, investments, trust & estate accounts and banking products.  She is 

currently servings as Chair on West Regional Military Support Committee since 

2020.  


